
 

  

Meeting about the Old Cinema 

Friday 24th February 2012 at 7pm 
Epicentre 

59 Torquay Road 
Paignton 

TQ3 3DT 

For queries please email: 
Epicentrebooks@gmail.com 

All are welcome to this special meeting about the Paignton Picture House 
(formally known as Torbay cinema). As some of you know the cinema has 
been closed since 1999, but recent plans by the National Trust will bring new 
life into this historic building. Anyone with an interest in the cinema, its past, 
and more importantly its future, are most welcome. Along with members of 
our group, the National Trust will be on hand to talk about their plans and 
answer any questions you may have. 

Come along and see how you will have a cinema experience unlike any 
other… 


